December 2016 Message Article

Greetings District 2 Unit Members.

Auxiliary members are certainly a dedicated and committed group. Countless members are volunteering in our communities, reaching out to veterans and their families and to service members, mentoring youth, educating, fund raising, donating food, clothing, and personal care items, and being great role models for everyone.

So, as 2016 nears its end, we can look back with pride at our accomplishments, and we can look forward with enthusiasm for the tasks still on our agendas.

Some of those tasks include membership renewal and growth, Gift Shops, remembering veterans and service members at Christmas, mid-year reports, Winter Conference, and all the special things you do in your local units. Thank you all for what you have accomplished thus far, and for your dedication and commitment for further tasks to accomplish.

We had an excellent fall district meeting in Fordville on September 16. Thank you to all who attended, and to the Fordville Unit for hosting. I look forward to visiting many more of your units as the year progresses, so please get in touch.

Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Remember our veterans and service members during this holiday season and always as we continue to "Take Flight for our Veterans."

Marlene Simundson

District 2 President